
Council Order: 2023-012   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

March 13, 2023 

 

 

 Project Prioritization List for Complete Streets Program 

 

 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve the “Town of Randolph Complete 

Streets Program Prioritization Review” dated March 3, 2023.  

 

Explanation:  The Town of Randolph Complete Streets Priority List was compiled by the Town 

Council Public Safety Sub-Committee over three meetings.  The Committee reviewed the Phase 

One Traffic Evaluation, Phase Two Traffic Evaluation, Rt. 28 Corridor Study, and previous 

Town Council Traffic Orders to determine which votes align with the Complete Streets Program, 

Cost Review of each recommendation, and the Complete Streets Evaluation Criteria. In addition, 

the committee met with Jeff Maxtutis of Beta Engineering and DPW Superintendent Chris 

Pellitteri.  This would be Randolph's first prioritization application for the program, there are 288 

communities currently in the program. The program works on a five-year funding cycle of 

$500,000 over the five-year period. The list can be adjusted each cycle as needs and priorities 

can change.  The images provided are for reference and are not a full design as that would occur 

after approval by the state.  The deadline for application is April 1, 2023.  BETA needs 10-14 

days to complete the package to be sent to the state. 


